
 

 

Road Construction Notice 

 

Starting the week of August 2nd 2022, construction activities will be taking place on Alsace Road 

between Highway 534 and Hummel Bridge.  

The road surface is being pulverized and returned to a gravel road. Re-surfacing of the section 

of Alsace Road will be considered in the 2023 budget process. 

Please drive according to road conditions. The speed limit is 60 km/h. 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 

 

Township of Nipissing      Municipality of Powassan 


